Date : 29 April 2008

File Ref ©  (30)inEDB(HKREOIYADM/S0/2/VIIE
To : Principals of all ESF Schools From : Chief School Development
and International Officer (Wanchai &
Kindergartens, Primary and Islands)
Secondary Schools
Fax No: 2865 1458 No of Pages: 1
Dear Principals,

To Welcome the Olympic Flame — 0 & 111t
(2" May 2008)

To facilitate schools to collect stickers bearing the slogan “HEf[1iH
080808” (translated as “Go China 080808”), the Committee for Welcoming
the Torch has distributed around 90,000 stickers to each Regional Education
Office (REO). Owing to the limited stock, schools which would like to
collect the stickers should contact 2863 4646 to confirm the availability of the

stickers before sending staff to their respective REOs for collection on 30
April 2008.

Yours sincerely,

N4

4
(Mrs Jacqueline LT&G)
CSDO(WCH &)




